
Dear Friends, Colleagues and Students, 
  
What good is knowledge if you don't share it?  Two or my colleagues on the Biomimicry 
Education Advisory Board have taken it upon themselves to create THE journal for 
biomimicry.  It's a gorgeous hyper-informative game changer as a tool for you to create 
a better world.  I use it now to inform our class work at Lipscomb and am happy to say 
I've worked with a number of the folks in the magazine by whom I'm constantly 
humbled.  I hope you can find elements and information in it to help you help our 
world!  
  
ZQ2 is now available and can be found at: zq.sinet.ca  (Come into Marjan and Tom's 
sense of humor with the journal title which imitates a culturally iconic magazine while 
actually being short for Zygote Quarterly - the ultimate connection to what makes life!) 
  
Best to all, 
  
Margo 
Margo Farnsworth 
Screendoor Consulting 
Adjunct Faculty, Lipscomb University Institute for Sustainable Practices 
615-478-4889 
  
 


